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SB 128 

Relating to state police telecommunicators 
 

SB 128 includes the base pay of certain telecommunicators as a comparable factor to be 

considered by an arbitrator in establishing pay for telecommunicators employed by the 

Oregon State Police.  The bill defines “comparable” as the base pay for dispatchers 

employed by the five Oregon public safety answering points with the most employees.  

These dispatch centers are located in the cities of Portland and Salem, and Washington, 

Clackamas, and Lane Counties.  

 

The fiscal impact of the bill is estimated to be $213,936 in the 2015-17 biennium.  The 

amendment adds an appropriation in this amount to the Oregon State Police’s 2015-17 

budget. 

 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends SB 128 be amended by the -A4 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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